
EAST PARK NEIGHBORHOOD 5 HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 

PRESSURE WASHING NOTICE 
 

 
 
 
To all members, 
 
AQUABLAST will be starting our annual pressure washing of all sidewalks, curbs, 
and driveway aprons.  These areas will be pressure washed and chemically 
cleaned to remove ground in dirt and mildew.  The process will employ 100% 
tanked water, rinsed, and then sprayed with an algaecide solution. The reason 
these chemicals are used after pressure washing is to avoid any potential burning 
of grass from the chemicals during the pressure washing process.   
 
Please be reminded that all owners are responsible for pressure washing your 
driveways, walkways, entry to keep them free of dirt, mildew, and stains.   
 
 
Best Regards, 
J.R. Krisanda, LCAM 
Specialty Management Company 
jkrisanda@greatcommunities.com 
(407)647-2622 


